Messages to the New Board:

- More regular meetings for members
- Small group discussions at Sept meeting about how to have more opportunities to get together; to volunteer, to make connections and commitment to each other and the League
- Holiday gathering for members, spouses, family
- Meeting about charter review commission Sue Erzen will help plan and present
- Thanks to the new board, please remember to speak up if you're feeling pressured or under too many demands
- To all please "like" the LWVCLA Facebook page